
October 26, 2021 
  
Dear Heidelberg Undergraduates, Families, Faculty & Staff, 
  
Heidelberg University's priority continues to be the health and safety of our students, faculty 
and staff, and visitors to campus.  Heidelberg will again offer a Residential Learning Option and 
a Remote Learning Option for the spring term, which begins on January 10, 2022. 
  
OPTION 1 - Residential Learning:  You choose to enroll on campus.  You take your courses, live, 
eat, and engage in activities on campus.  Your Heidelberg classes will be seated in-person to the 
greatest extent possible.  
  
OPTION 2 - Remote Learning:  You choose to enroll online only.  You take your courses, live, eat, 
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